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    4 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that following the Government’s announcement this afternoon, all students and 
staff will be required to wear a face covering when moving around the school ie in corridors and communal 
areas where social distancing cannot easily be maintained. 
 
Face coverings should also be worn by pupils in year 7 and above when travelling on dedicated school 
transport to secondary schools or on public transport to college.  
 
Please ensure your child attends school from tomorrow morning with a face covering.   
 
Some individuals are exempt from wearing a face covering.  If you feel that your child is exempt from 
wearing one please email office@taverhamhigh.org providing your reasons.  Please find a link to the 
exemptions below: 

 
exempt from wearing face coverings 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ms C Dallas 
Headteacher 

 

To all Parents/Carers 

mailto:office@taverhamhigh.org
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/face-coverings-when-to-wear-one-and-how-to-make-your-own/face-coverings-when-to-wear-one-and-how-to-make-your-own#exemptions?utm_source=4%20November%202020%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

